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Let’s change the world for the children with the participation of children
Child Rights Month-Long Campaign has started
The Commissioner for Human Rights of the Republic of Azerbaijan made a proposal on conduction of Child Rights Month –long Campaign from 20 October to 20 November on the eve of adoption of the UN Convention on the Right of the Child like previous years. 

Press Conference dedicated to the above mentioned campaign was held at the Ombudsman Office. 

The Commissioner said training and seminars, round-tables, different events, compositions, exhibitions on child rights will be organized by staff members of Ganja, Jalilabad, Shaki, Quba Regional Centers, representatives of local executive powers, NGOs and mass media in different cities and regions within the framework of the campaign. 

It was noted. taking into account the Commissioner’s proposal, 2009 was proclaimed as a “Children Year” by President of Azerbaijan Republic. The Commissioner also focused on close mutual cooperation with UNICEF in protecting and promoting of child rights. 
President of NGO Alliance on Child Rights, chief of Board of the mentioned Alliance, head of Parents-Teachers Association and others also spoke in the press conference. 
It should be noted that, first event- “Sweet colors” art festival has already been held within the framework of the campaign. 
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